
From: Kasey Jones
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: scarter@stratusinc.net
Subject: RE: RO_2862 - 6310 Houston Place, Dublin - Former Bay Counties Petroleum
Date: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 10:20:32 AM

Thank you Dilan.  I will keep an eye out for the directive letter.  However, we will
still plan on conducting the 3Q12 groundwater sampling event, as scheduled.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kasey L. Jones
Senior Project Manager
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.
PH (415) 516-0373
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this eMail

 
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health [mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 9:59 AM
To: Kasey Jones
Cc: carybgrayson@gmail.com; scarter@stratusinc.net
Subject: RE: RO_2862 - 6310 Houston Place, Dublin - Former Bay Counties Petroleum
 
Hi Kasey:
 
At a surface level, your proposed plan seems reasonable. However, please prepare a work plan
with details about the proposed work, accompanied by your initial SCM to justify the proposed
batch groundwater extraction event.  This results of this work can then be used to update the SCM.
I will include the request for a interim remedial action work plan in the forthcoming directive letter
providing review comments on recently submitted reports and requests for  a project schedule,
preferential pathway study, initial SCM, groundwater monitoring, and data gap investigation
activities , as we discussed yesterday.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

mailto:kaseyjones@stratusinc.net
mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org
mailto:scarter@stratusinc.net
file:////c/dilan.roe@acgov.org
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm


From: Kasey Jones [mailto:kaseyjones@stratusinc.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 9:34 AM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO_2862 - 6310 Houston Place, Dublin - Former Bay Counties Petroleum
 
Good morning Dilan,
 
Thank you again for meeting with Steve Carter and I yesterday.  After our meeting,
Steve and I sat down and reviewed our notes and discussed the upcoming
groundwater sampling event for 3Q 2012.  We’d like to propose that in addition to
the wells being sampled (as usual), we’d like to follow the sampling event with a
batch groundwater extraction event (using a vacuum truck) on the 5 onsite wells
(DW-1 through DW-5) that exhibited the surfactant and then collect post-extraction
samples from these wells for comparison purposes.
 
We’d like to include this data in the Site Conceptual Model; with your concurrence,
we will plan and schedule this work during August.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kasey L. Jones
Senior Project Manager
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.
PH (415) 516-0373
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